ALL CORRESPONDENCE SHOULD BE
ADDRESSED TO THE HEADMASTER
TELEPHONE: (852) 2711 5191
FAX: (852) 2761 1026
EMAIL: dbsadmin@dbs.edu.hk



DIOCESAN BOYS' SCHOOL

131 ARGYLE STREET, MONGKOK, KOWLOON, HONG KONG WEBSITE: www.dbs.edu.hk

SC/1910-004

16th October 2019

Dear Members of the DBSSD & PD Community,

Postponement of Garden Fete 2019

Due to unforeseeable circumstances, the school, with the safety of participants as our paramount concern, has decided to postpone Garden Fete 2019 until further notice. Your support and understanding is highly appreciated. We are looking forward to seeing you all very soon where we could convene in joyous reunion and in support of a most worthy cause.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully,

Phyllis Lo Headteacher Ronnie Cheng Headmaster